
 
      

 

 

Victoria Street         Chadderton         Oldham     OL9 0BY 
  Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

   Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

              3rd September 2025 
Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers, 

This academic year, all Year 4 pupils will be taking part in the statutory Multiplication Tables Check. This is a national 
assessment designed to measure how well children can recall their times tables up to 12, with a focus on speed and 
accuracy. 

We would like to invite you to a short information meeting where we will explain what the check involves and how you 
can best support your child’s learning at home. 

Date: Thursday 18th September Time: 3:30 PM Location: School Hall 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards,  
Miss O’Hara 
Maths Lead 

If you require assistance or an alternative format for this letter, please contact the office who will be able to help.              
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